July 27, 2025
Dear Ms. Timm, Dr. Todd Helirigel and Midwest Central Board of Education,

After 23 rewarding years as a paraprofessional at Midwest Central Primary school, I am
writing to formally retire from my position prior to the 2025-2026 school year,

I've had the privilege of working alongside some of the most dedicated teachers,
amazing staff, and the incredible students who made each day meaningful.

As | step into the next chapter of my life, i look forward to spending more time with my
family, embracing a slower life style and enjoying special moments.

Sincerely,

Aty Notingpro

Kathy Neulinger



